## Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> May 2013 MEDIA RELEASE – NOTIFICATION OF ENQUIRY

Following complaints lodged to Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA), Stewards are opening an inquiry into Mr. Shaun Matcott's alleged behaviour towards Kennel attendants at Angle Park meetings. It is alleged that he used improper, insulting or offensive language towards these officials.

Therefore as a registered person he is required to be present at this inquiry which will take place at the offices of Greyhound Racing South Australia, 55 Cardigan Street, Angle Park on Monday 3rd June 2013 at 6.00pm along with any witnesses that he believes may assist this inquiry.

As a result of this inquiry charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound Racing.

He was further advised that if he does not attend this inquiry it may be held in his absence and charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound Racing.

Further Information:
Paul Marks (08) 8243 7100
Integrity and Standards Manager
Greyhound Racing SA



55 Cardigan Street Angle Park SA 5010

Postal. PO Box 2352
Regency Park SA 5942
Telephone. 08 8243 7100
Fax. 08 8268 2870
Email. admin@grsa.com.au
Website. www.grsa.com.au
ABN. 39 094 569 525